
Houses of the Past 
 

Strangers’ Hall Museum, Norwich  
2nd – 6th June 2003 10.00-12.00am 

 
Strangers’ Hall Museum in Norwich is offering an exciting special 
event to support pupils studying the Houses and Homes in the 
Past at Key Stage 1. There will be an opportunity for your class to: 
 
• Handle household objects from 

our collections 
 
• View the historic rooms in the 

museum 
 
• Find out about old toys in 

children’s bedrooms 
 
• A craft session based on a 

household object 
 
The cost of the event is £3.00 per 
pupil. There is a minimum charge of £70.00. Accompanying adults 
are free. 

 
If you would like your class to come to 
one of these events then please call 
Colin Hynson, Museum Education 
Officer, on (01603) 495891 or e-mail at 
colin.hynson.mus@norfolk.gov.uk. 
 
Due to fire restrictions at Strangers’ Hall 
we can only accommodate one class at a 
time. 
 
 

 

 

 


